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Media Advisory  

 

 

Tuesday, 09 June 2020 

 

MEC MSHENGU TO MONITOR SCHOOLS IN ZULULAND 

 

The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Kwazi Mshengu will today, 09th June 

2020 monitor schools reopening in the Zululand District as follows:  

 

• At 08H00 - Nsimbini Secondary School, KwaNongoma; and 

 

• At 10H00- King Bhekuzulu High School, KwaNongoma. 

 

Members of the Media are invited to cover the MEC’s school visits. 

 

Ends/ 

 

ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION IN KWAZULU-NATAL. 


